
TEPTO	CALENDAR	ORDER	FORM
The Tolland Elementary PTO Calendar is back!  The 2018-2019 Calendar is now 
available for pre-order and will be available for pick up or purchase during BGP & 
TIS Open Houses and Meet and Greets.  It will feature drawings by students from 
Birch Grove Primary School and Tolland Intermediate School.  The calendar will 
include important dates from both schools such as holidays, half-days, conferences, 
PTO meetings and other relevant events.  

This calendar is well worth the small price of $8.00.  As a TEPTO fundraiser, all 
money is used to enrich programs at the Tolland Elementary Schools.

Order early so you don’t miss any September events!  If you have any questions, 
please contact Shannon McKinstry: smckinstry77@gmail.com 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PTO	Calendar	Order	Form
Please include payment with order and make checks payable to TEPTO

I would like ______ calendars at $8.00 each.
(Please	note:	calendar	includes	information	for	both	Birch	Grove	and	TIS)

Total enclosed: $______________

Student’s Name ______________________________________________________________________________

Grade_____________  Teacher __________________________________________________________________

Return	the	enclosed	form	and	payment	to:
Tolland Elementary PTO

c/o Birch Grove Primary School
247 Rhodes Road
Tolland, CT 06084

Thank	You	For	Supporting	TEPTO!


